
7. APPLICATION NO.1221/FUL/18 

 Councillor Tom Kerr, having previously declared an interest, took no part 
in the following item of business. 

 The committee considered a report (copies of which had been circulated) 
by the Head of Planning, Economic Development and Regeneration 
concerning an application as follows :- 

 Application No. Proposal Recommendation 

 1221/FUL/18 Construction of a re-
aligned footpath and 
erection of a stock 
proof fence with 
associated engineering 
and landscape works 
at land at Lady Park, 
Linlithgow 

Grant planning 
permission subject to 
conditions 

 The committee then heard Mr Tom Costley, Mrs Mary Easson and Mr 
Jamie Smart, all speak in support of their objections to the application. 

 Decision 

 To continue the application for two cycles to allow for further consultation 
with the local community to take place and to ensure attendance at the 
committee by an officer from Nets, Land and Countryside Service to deal 
with all technical aspects of the proposal. 

 


